

## Attention Girl Golfers

Golf is just around the corner. Don't be left in the dust!
Early morning golf clinics are starting <u>January 20th</u> in the **D**gym at **6am**! We will discuss the schedule for these early
morning classes on the 20th.

There is also a class period **A5** that committed golfers should take. Talk to your counselor if you need to make a class change.

Official Golf Tryouts are going to be February 29th at 3pm after school at Spanish Oaks Golf Course.

There will also be a **Parent Meeting** on <u>February 2nd</u> at 3pm held at **Spanish Oaks Pro Shop**. At this meeting disclosure documents, physical forms, schedules, etc, will be given to the players and parents. All remaining questions will be answered at this meeting.

Get EXCITED for golf ladies!

If you have any further questions you can talk to Ali Damon or Hannah King. You can also contact the coach John Damon at john.damon@nebo.edu.